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WSCC/036/20

Webb
THE MILLERS, 9, THE MILLERS, ARUNDEL, BN18 OLE

| Support

This is an excellent scheme for the removal of waste material that would otherwise go to landfill, at the
same time as generating electricity, which will reduce the country's reliance on fossil fuels. It is an
ideal location for the scheme, right next to the existing waste recycling facility. The transport
provisions are already well established for the recycling plant, which have shown to not have an
adverse effect on the local environment or community. The artist's impression shows an attractive
building that is relatively low-rise, which will not impact upon the views of people living nearby. The
chimney, which is essential for ensuring that the combustion products do not have an effect at ground
level, is very slim and would be hardly noticeable from all but the nearest viewpoint. I fully support this
application and would be quite happy to have it constructed right next to where I live.
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